
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
A public hearing for comments on the recommended Town of Plum Lake 
Comprehensive Plan shall be held at the Town of Plum Lake Town Hall on Friday, 
August 4, 2023, with a Question-and-Answer period beginning at 5:00 pm and the 
Public Hearing to immediately follow.  The proposed comprehensive plan has been 
distributed as outlined in Wisconsin statute 66.1001(4)(d).  
 
A copy of the comprehensive plan may be reviewed prior to the hearing at the Town 
Hall during regular office hours: (M-Th 10:00am-2:00pm, and Monday 5:30pm – 
7:30pm), or at the Plum Lake Public Library, during library hours. The plan is also 
available at www.ncwrpc.org, and a link is provided on the Town’s website 
(www.plumlakewi.gov).  Questions may also be directed to office@plumlakewi.gov. 
 
 
 
 

http://www.ncwrpc.org/
http://www.plumlakewi.gov/
mailto:office@plumlakewi.gov

